
NEWS BRIEFING 
 

Michelle Pemberton 
Planning & Grants Specialist 

(970) 522-3741 x1239 
michellep@nchd.org 

 

 

 
July 22, 2021 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

The Northeast Colorado Health Department Wants Your 
Feedback    
 
Sterling, Colo. – July 22, 2021:  Northeast Colorado Health Department (NCHD) 

is conducting a survey to further understand the needs of the community.  This 

survey will ask you questions about your experiences with the health department 

and questions about our programs and services. Your responses will be 

anonymous.  If you complete the survey, you may also enter a raffle to win a $50 

Walmart gift card.     

     You may take this survey at an NCHD office near you 

(https://www.nchd.org/contactus) or online.  The survey is available in multiple 

languages: 

https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/6183975/NCHD-EN 

Español: https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/6332426/NCHD-ES 

Française: https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/6332587/NCHD-FR 

Kinyarwanda: https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/6332787/NCHD-Ki 

Soomaali: https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/6332888/NCHD-SO 
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